
Clover Health is a Preferred Provider Organization (PPO) and a Health Maintenance Organization 
(HMO) with a Medicare contract. 
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NOTICE TO ALL CLOVER PROVIDERS

March 24, 2024

Dear Clover Provider,

Please note, all 270 and 271 Transactions must include an NPI (National Provider Identifier)  
and not a TIN (Tax Identifier Number) when populating the NPI field. 

If you have any questions about this information, please reach out to  
clover.network@cloverhealth.com.

Thanks for your partnership,

John Caralyus
Senior Director, Provider Network Management & Operations
Clover Health


